
   
 

 

 

“ANTI-RAGGING AWARENESS PROGRAM” 
 

 

 

On November 24, 2023, the NSS cell of the College of Horticulture, under the guidance of the 

Principal & Dean, organized an “Anti-Ragging Awareness” Program. Dr. Prity Kumari, Program 

Officer, NSS cell, College of Horticulture, began the event by emphasizing its importance in 

creating a safe and welcoming atmosphere on campus. She stressed that while we must prohibit 

ragging, it's equally crucial to equip ourselves to face challenges without giving up. The program 

included the screening of two impactful videos. The first was a UGC-produced anti-ragging 

documentary, providing insights into the experiences of victims, the consequences they faced 

and the legal punishments associated with ragging. The second video, titled "Towards Ragging 

Free Campus," aimed to further drive home the message of creating awareness and instilling a 

sense of responsibility among students. To enhance the impact of the event, seniors shared their 

personal encounters with ragging. This interactive session allowed junior students to better 

understand the potential harm caused by ragging on both the victims and those involved in such 

activities. A total of 106 NSS volunteers from 1st and 3rd semesters actively participated in the 

program, demonstrating their commitment to eliminating ragging from the college campus. 
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